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December 19, 2017 

Flippin School District is currently seeking to fill a vacant school 
board position.  Interested persons should send a letter to Kelvin 
Hudson, 210 Alford Street, Flippin, AR 72634 or e-mail to 
kelvinhudson@flippinschools.net no later than January 2.  The 
vacancy will be filled by Board appointment on January 11 at 5:00 
p.m.  

Cover letter should explain why the applicant desires to be on the 
board, explain why he/she would be an asset to the board, and any 
benefit he/she would be to the District.   

Respectfully, 

Kelvin Hudson, Superintendent  

Flippin School District 
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Whom It May 
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